
From:   Tracey Barraza  
To:  Public Advisor’s Office  
Cc:  Eric Solorio, Jennifer Jennings  
Date:  3/12/2012   3:19 PM 
Subject: RE: Quail Brush Generation Project  
 
I do not want my personal information listed. Please use the attached doc. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Tracey  
 
I am a new home owner in Santee, California, just 5 miles from 
where you plan on putting in this new power plant. I worked hard to 
buy a home and am disappointed my investment is going to go to 
waste because the state wants to screw over the City of Santee by 
putting in a power plant. I am completely appalled that you would 
build this power plant so close to residents, schools and a national 
park. The fact that the research you provided does NOT include how 
close it will be to schools and homes is disgraceful. Not only that, but 
to find out this project has been in the works for months and I am 
just finding out about it is saddening to me. WE SHOULD AT LEAST 
HAVE THE RIGHT TO VOTE ON IT! We can vote for gay marriage and 
even smoking marijuana, but not a big, nasty, pollution mess that you 
want to build. California is obviously in it for the money and not for 
their residents. It honestly makes me want to move out of state like 
the rest of my family did. There are plenty of places in San Diego that 
don't have residents within that proximity. Try going a little further 
east. I was planning on living and contributing to the city of Santee 
for many years to come, but if this power plant comes in, I will have 
to take a huge loss on my condo and move to a different city and 
perhaps a different state since East County San Diego is the only 
place I could afford to buy a home.  
 
Please, have a heart and re-look at this project and the location of it.  
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